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To the Oregon Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

As a former electrical utility employee, I stand in support of this bill. It is time that this 

industry puts the rate payer first in its corporate goals. This will give the OPUC the 

tools it will need to incent these fully regulated utilities to offer a reliable product at 

reasonable rates and avoid large stranded costs that will be passed on to rate 

payers.  

 

I strongly support this measure.  

 

Kevin Fairham-Wheeler   

 


